What’s the Buzz?

November 21, 2023

Hornets,

Happy Holidays, to you and your families. I hope this finds you well as you prepare for the long
weekend.

The parent portal is open in Genesis for families to schedule parent teacher conferences. If you
haven't already done so, please log in and book your appointment no later than November 29.

The weather continues to be unpredictable as the seasons are changing. Please send your child to
school with appropriate outerwear for cold weather days. We will go outside for recess when the
temperature is 35° and above. Students may be required to stay inside for recess if they do not
have a coat.

If your child has a doctor or dentist appointment during the school day, please be aware that
your student may be missing lunch. Please check with your child’s teacher before your
appointment so you can plan to feed him/her before returning to school. And don’t forget to send
in your note so the absence can be excused.

We are still collecting supplies to Pack the Pantry for Audubon Peer to Peer. Your generosity is

greatly appreciated. Don’t forget to save and send in your Pop Tabs for our Ronald McDonald
House charity.

Best,

M. Barbie Lodyard

Principal, Haviland Avenue School and Audubon Preschool

Bee Safe. Bee Responsible. Bee Respectful.



What’s the Buzz?

November 21, 2023

Reminders for the Refrigerator
November

e 11.22 - Early Dismissal for all students
e 11.23-24 - School Closed
e 11.28 - APS/HAS PTA Meeting 7:00 Media Center

December

12.4 - APS Pop Shop Dine & Donate

12.6 - Early Dismissal

12.7 - No School for Students

12.8 - Early Dismissal

12.6 & 12.8 - APS Preschool Book Fair

12.8 - Haviland PTA - Holiday Movie Night...Doors open @ 5:30 pm
12.11 - 12.12 - TENTATIVE - PTA Holiday Shop

12.20 - APS and HAS will have a special visitor before the winter break

Bee Safe. Bee Responsible. Bee Respectful.



